
 

 

 

FOUNDATION MINUTE  Week 9  August 28 

WHAT IS A PAUL HARRIS SOCIETY MEMBER?  

The Paul Harris Society recognizes Rotary members and friends of The Rotary Foundation 
who elect to contribute $1,000 or more each year to the Annual Fund, PolioPlus Fund, or 
approved global grants. The purpose of the Paul Harris Society is to honor and thank 
individuals for their generous, ongoing support of The Rotary Foundation.  

Paul Harris Society contributions also count toward Sustaining Member (Annual Fund 
contributions only), EREY, Paul Harris Fellow, and Major Donor recognition. Recognition 
consists of a chevron style pin and a certificate provided by your District Paul Harris Society 
Coordinator—PDG Lyle Staab. 

Paul Harris Society members are listed in the Paul Harris Society Report under Foundation 
Reports on rotary.org. which Club Rotary Foundation Chairs, Club Presidents and Secretaries 
can access. 

Watch for information on how to register for the Foundation Celebration on November 3 
where we will recognize and honor donors to the Rotary Foundation—registration will open 
Tuesday, September 6th, 

Are you interested in taking the next step in supporting our Foundation? Contact 
PDG Lyle Staab . 

 

 
One new Wild Polio case reported this week 8/27/22 

Wild Polio cases reported this week: 
Pakistan 0, Afghanistan 0, Mozambique 1    

 
2022 Wild Polio Cases – Pakistan 14, Afghanistan 1, Mozambique 5 

 

 


